From: Meg Rutz

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Leave the Eklutna Dam alone!!!
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 6:26:03 PM

I am strongly opposed to removing the Eklutna Dam! It serves a vital service that cannot be replaced with the same
reliability and cost!

Quit trying to force a solution on something that isn’t broken, and is itself already a solution!

Mary Rutz
Chugiak, AK

MEA Coop member
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